College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From: Mike Martindale, Deputy Superintendent

Date: October 11, 2017

Subject: Resolution — Payment of Employees for Missed Work Day
Agenda Item: J-1.

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priority 3, Goal 4

BACKGROUND

On Monday, August 28, 2017, College Station ISD closed because of Hurricane Harvey. Due to
the massive devastation along the Gulf Coast of Texas, the Texas Education Agency (TEA)
provided districts the option to request a waiver to not make up missed days due to the Hurricane
Harvey. College Station ISD received approval from the board of trustees to submit the
appropriate waiver to TEA to not make up the district’s missed day of Monday, August 28, 2017,
at the September 19, 2017 board meeting.

According to Policy DEA (LOCAL), the board, by resolution or other action, shall approve
payment for all employees during an emergency closing for which workdays are not scheduled to
be made up.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the College Station ISD Board of Trustees approve the attached
resolution to pay all employees for the missed work day due to the closure of the district on
Monday, August 28, 2017 due to Hurricane Harvey.
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